Kristi Ingro

This regulation will make it necessary to hire 2 people or more for every 1 person now working.
We already do training on heat related injuries, have breaks at regular intervals, post information on
how to know you are having heat stress or another heat related injury or illness, and make water
available for every employee as well as PEP. This will slow down the building of the community in
New Mexico for anyone associated with the construction industry. The growth of our state will
surely slow and our state's current progress will be deeply affected. Please do not allow this
regulation to become law.



